
 
INCIDENT ADVISORY 

Monday, June 10, 2024 
 

LASD Homicide Bureau Responds to Shooting Death Investigation, 
800 block of Greenleaf Blvd., Compton 

 
The Los Angeles Sheriff’s Department Homicide Bureau responded to a call shortly before 
8:00 p.m. on June 7, 2024, regarding shots fired in the area of Greenleaf Boulevard. 
 
One male victim was pronounced deceased at the scene. The remaining victims were 
transported to a local hospital and their condition is unknown at this time. 
 
The incident occurred off campus, near the west perimeter, adjacent to the Allied Health 
Building, Central Plant and Lot G. 
 
The shooting did not occur at a Compton College-sponsored event. 
 
The Compton College Police Department assisted the Los Angeles Sheriff’s Department in 
securing the campus. 
 
This investigation is ongoing, and there is no additional information available at this time. 
 
Anyone with information about this shooting can call the Sheriff’s Homicide Bureau at 323-
890-5500. Anonymous calls can be made to Crime Stoppers at 800-222-8477 or tips may be 
sent to lacrimestoppers.org. 
 

 
Sign up to receive Nixle emergency alerts from the Compton College 

Police Department; simply text 888777 and type CCPD1. 
 

If you see something, say something.  
BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 
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